
From: Doug Lovett
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: Support the $38 million to help the homeless!
Date: Friday, November 5, 2021 11:22:00 AM

Now is the time to invest in helping the less fortunate and work to improve our City!  Please support
this effort!
 

Click here to read timely updates from Geffen Mesher regarding the COVID-19
outbreak. We are keeping this page updated with new information as it becomes
available.

 
 
Douglas R. Lovett, CPA  |  Shareholder
Direct: 503-445-3319  |  dlovett@gmco.com
 
GEFFEN MESHER 
888 SW 5th Avenue, Suite 800, Portland, OR  97204
Office: 503-221-0141  |  Fax: 503-227-7924  |  Toll Free: 800-819-0141
www.gmco.com
 
Assistant: Andrea Babcock
503-445-3311  |  ababcock@gmco.com
 

 
This message (including any attachments) is confidential and is intended only for a specific individual
and purpose. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this communication is
strictly prohibited. If you received this e-mail in error, please delete this message and immediately
notify us by replying to this message or by calling 503-221-0141 or toll free 1-800-819-0141.
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